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July 2024  

Dear Parents / carers 

As we approach the end of this term, we want to express our sincere gratitude for your ongoing 
support with School Fund. Your contributions have made a significant impact on our students’ 
wider educational experience. 

These additional funds enable us to enhance our extensive extra-curricular program, support our 
students' development and broaden their learning experiences beyond the classroom.  Please take 
a look at the attached leaflet for more information on our extra-curricular activities. 

We understand that families have varying capacities to contribute, and we deeply appreciate every 
donation, regardless of size, as each one makes a significant difference. Your generosity will help us 
continue to offer an exceptional education and shape the future leaders of tomorrow. If you 
haven’t already, please consider making a donation. 

We welcome one-off payments, and we are also extremely grateful to those families who make a 
regular contribution as they enable us to plan the best ways in which to support our young people 
on an ongoing basis. This year your payments have also enabled us to boost the Praise system 
considerably, celebrating the successes of our many students with Praise Points and Celebration 
assemblies. 

Contributions to the Fund can be made via ParentPay. You will see an icon for School Fund on the 
front page of your ParentPay account. 

Thank you for being an integral part of our school community. Your commitment to our students is 
truly appreciated. 

Wishing you a restful break and looking forward to another successful term ahead! 

 

The Leadership Group  
 

 


